
 
Date:  October 11, 2022 

Subject:  Full Day Kindergarten 

 

Dear Montgomery Township School Community, 

 

We have had a great start to the school year.  There is a noted sense of excitement throughout the 

district as the students settle into their school routines.   

 

Our full-day kindergarten initiative will be presented as a question on the ballot to Montgomery 

Township and Rocky Hill residents on November 8, 2022.  Information on full-day kindergarten 

continues to be shared at all our district events.  The Board of Education held a Town Hall 

meeting last night on this topic.  The presentation, which includes the benefits of full-day 

kindergarten and the fiscal impact, is available on the Full-day Kindergarten website.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mary E. McLoughlin 

Superintendent 

 

https://sites.google.com/mtsd.us/montgomery-full-day-k/boe-townhall-presentation

